
February 25 2011

City Commissioners and Acting City Manager

City of Flagler Beach

PO Box 70

Flagler Beach FL 32136

Dear Mr Campbell and City Commissioners

This letter serves as my two week notice of resignation from my position as Director of the

Community Redevelopment Agency of the City of Flagler Beach

I want to thank each and every one of the Commissioners for the opportunity to serve the

citizens of Flagler Beach over the past five years I am proud of all the good things we have

accomplished together and I am certain I am leaving the City in a better situation than it was

when I first came here

I also would like to offer my assistance to the City in a consultant role should you need such

assistance in the transition period while searching for my replacement

Lastly I want to thank each and every Commissioner for their support and confidence in me

which allowed me to perform my job to the best of my abilities We have come a long way in

the past five years and I wish you all the best in the future

Sincerely

Caryn Miller MPA
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